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Please let us know about your family events 
(if you wish to share) such as bar/bat mitzvahs, 

graduations, births, marriages, and of course, get 
well wishes. 

 

 CELEBRATE A SIMCHA   
Sponsor a General Meeting's refreshments. 

We'd love to acknowledge your Simcha at the meeting, 
and accept a $50 donation.  

Contact Susan Steinfink (845) 634-0864. 
 

Visit our website www.ncjwrockland.org for the location 
of each meeting. Look under Meetings and Events. 

NCJW Rockland Phone: (845) 405-3331 

JUNE PROGRAM 

 
 

      National Council of Jewish Women, Rockland 
Section, invites you to attend our Annual 
Installation Dinner on Tuesday evening, June 6, at 
6:30 PM, at New City Jewish Center, New City, NY. 
We will install  our  officers  and  directors  for the 
2017-2018 year and enjoy a Catered Kosher 
Dinner and Dessert. 

 

Please send a check for $40 per person made out to 
NCJW to:   
Rochelle Welsh,  
24 Woodhaven Drive, New City, NY 10956 
 

RSVP needed by May 26th. . 
 

DONT MISS THIS FABULOUS EVENT. 
Family and Friends are welcome. 

 

Brenda Greenberg, Merri Rosenbaum  
                          Co-Chairs of Programming 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 

INSTALLATION OF OFFICERS 

 June 6, 2017 at 6:30 pm 
 

New City Jewish Center,  
47 Old Schoolhouse Road, New City, NY  

 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

TRIBUTES 
Get Well to... 
Speedy recovery to Addy Frankel’s husband Irwin  
 

Congratulations to... 
Susan and Murray Steinfink on their Granddaughter   
  becoming a Bat Mitzvah  
Susan and Frank Richard on their Grandson  
  becoming a Bar Mitzvah  
Niki and Herb Plaut on the marriage of their 
 Granddaughter 
Kay and Richard Greenblatt on the engagement of 
 their son 
Devra and Ken Kanter on the birth of their  
 granddaughter 
  

Condolences to... 
Irene  Young on the passing of her husband Arthur 
Sandy Aaron on the passing of her sister 
                           ~~~~~~~~ 

JOT THESE DATES DOWN NOW!!! 
May   30  Afternoons with NCJW 
June    6  Installation of Officers  
June    9  Bulletin Articles Due  
June  11  Rhoda Bloom Kosher Food Pantry  
June  12  Luggage for Freedom Packing 
June  21  Board Meeting 
June  21  Book Club 
June  27  Afternoons with NCJW 
June  28  Make Blankets and Teddy Bears 

http://www.ncjwrockland.org/
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          PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 
 

 

I cannot believe that my two years as president of NCJW Rockland is coming to an end and that this is my last 
message as your president. When offered this position I was very hesitant at first, and not sure I could do it 
alone. However, I never felt alone since all of you were always there to offer advice, suggestions, guidance, 
assistance, etc. Our section is made up of so many wonderful, energetic, and knowledgeable women that I 
became very comfortable using the phone, sending a text or emailing whenever I had a question or concern. 
Your prompt responses were always so appreciated and became extended conversations! As a result I feel 
that I have made many new friends and enjoyed working with so many dedicated, reliable, and diligent people.  
 
I am thrilled to be turning over the presidency to two very enthusiastic and intelligent women.  I know that 
Brenda Greenberg and Janet Stravitz will do a fantastic job continuing the traditions and hard work of NCJW 
Rockland. The new Board will also be a tremendous help in achieving all of NCJW Rockland's goals. We will 
continue to be involved in many valuable projects that help so many people in our community such as:   
The Center for Safety and Change, Helping Hands, Camp and High School Scholarships, Food Pantry, 
Luggage for Freedom, Sunday Soup Kitchen, The Interfaith Breakfast Program, Meals on Wheels, Busy Bags 
and Ramapo Senior Center. These are just some of our current programs that will be continued and there are 
many more planned for the future.  
 
I will definitely continue my involvement with NCJW and am looking forward to working with my friend, Minna 
Kaufman, to provide leadership for many fundraising events to support all these wonderful projects. Plus, many 
of our fundraising events are also socializing events where we get to know the strengths, talents and areas of 
expertise of our members. We discuss new ways to achieve our goals. We always welcome new ideas and 
suggestions! 
 
I am optimistic about the future of NCJW Rockland. I feel that our move to the Jewish Community Campus was 
an extremely positive move. We have been welcomed and now have a new home. We have fifteen new 
members this year and are hoping they will become actively involved with our many projects and activities. We 
hope to include them in planning and implementing new programs as well as continuing our current ones.   
 
We are all volunteers, giving our time, expertise and energy, to accomplish much for our Section, our 
Community and Israel. We are all richer for these efforts. We all believe in the slogan of NCJW- "A Faith in the 
Future…A Belief in Action." We are actively involved in so many areas and are serving our Community in a 
positive, enthusiastic and beneficial way. Let's continue to do this! 
 
I am looking forward to our Installation Celebration and Gala Kosher Dinner at the New City Jewish Center on 
June 6.  It promises to be a wonderful evening and hopefully many of you will be there to celebrate with Brenda 
and Janet, our new presidents of NCJW Rockland! 
 
Best wishes for a happy, healthy, peaceful and wonderful summer!!!  
 
Shalom, 
Judy Greenberg 

 

 

      A Faith in the Future  

              A Belief in Action.  ® 
 

 

The National Council of Jewish Women (NCJW) is a grassroots organization of volunteers and advocates who 
turn progressive ideals into action.  Inspired by Jewish values, NCJW strives for social justice by improving the 
quality of life for women, children, and families and by safeguarding individual rights and freedoms.  
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MEMBERSHIP 
 

 

We are delighted to report that NCJW 
Rockland added 15 new members this year.  
Thank you for making our first year as 
Membership Vice Presidents so successful. 
 
NCJW volunteers, inspired by Jewish values 
strive for social justice by improving the 
quality of life for women, children, families 
and safeguarding individual rights and 
freedoms.   The reason behind our success is 
our volunteers and advocates who turn our 
ideals into action.  We couldn’t do it without 
the wonderful help of members, especially 
our officers, directors and committee 
chairwomen.  Our best wishes to all for a very 
successful  2017-2018 year. 
 
When you receive your new membership 
packets in the mail this summer, we hope you 
will respond and help make the next year as 
successful, if not more so, than this year.  
Only with your participation can we continue 
the success of NCJW Rockland. 
 
Shalom, 
 

Gilda Miller (201-825-8104) 
Karen Sherman (845-638-4513) 

Co-Vice Presidents - Membership 
 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 

 

 

      
 

Celebrate happy occasions with your friends at 
NCJW by sponsoring the refreshments at our 

General Meetings. 
 

Niki and Herb Plaut are sponsoring a Simcha in 
June in Honor of their Granddaughter’s wedding.  

 
For details about sharing your Simcha, contact: 

Susan Steinfink (845) 634-0864 
 

SHOPPING CORNER 

 
NCJW ShopRite SCRIP 

 Do your grocery shopping with NCJW. 

 Buy ShopRite Scrip with your check (or cash). 

 Receive a ShopRite card for the same amount.  

 NCJW will earn 5% of your order. 
 

JACKIE SOLOMON, (845) 357-4019 
(Pick up and delivery of scrip available) 

          ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 

Thinking of Father’s Day Gifts? 
 

 
Here’s an easy way to donate to National Council of 
Jewish Women, Rockland Section. The next time you 

make a purchase through Amazon.com, use the 
following link: 

https://smile.amazon.com/ch/51-0215240 
After that, every time you go to Amazon, sign in at: 

smile.amazon.com. 
 Amazon will contribute 0.5% of the purchase price for 

most purchases. 
Nothing could be easier! 

AmazonSmile is the same Amazon you know. Same 
products, same prices, same services. 

 
 
 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 

DeCicco’s Community Rebate Program 

           
 

Here’s how NCJW can benefit from your shopping at 
DeCicco’s in New City. Use your DeCicco’s rewards card 
when you check out, but BEFORE the cashier begins, 
tell him/her that you want your reward points to go to 
National Council of Jewish Women (NCJW). You still get 
all of the sale prices for your groceries, and NCJW gets 
points that will turn into a donation from DeCicco’s. Don’t 
have a rewards card? Sign up for one at the service 
desk. 

https://smile.amazon.com/ch/51-0215240
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FUNDRAI$ING 
 
 

Our Military Bridge evening at Italiana’s 
Restaurant was a wonderful fun-filled event. 
Thanks to all who participated and made this a 
successful fund raiser. A very special thank you 
goes to Susan Grill who organized and ran the 
game. Thanks to Marsha Fixler for helping us with 
this event, too. 
 
This year’s Calendar Journal was a success due 
to the great skill and dedication of Susan Grill. 
Her hard work is truly appreciated. Thanks to 
Susan for taking orders for Mah Jongg cards. We 
have received them and are already enjoying 
playing with them. 
 
Even though we had to cancel last summer’s Pool 
Party, we want to thank Marsha and Gary Forman 
for agreeing to host this event at their beautiful 
home. The members of our committee worked 
hard to organize and arrange for this event. We 
sincerely appreciate all the hard work done by 
Ricki Werfel, Addy Frankel, Estelle Horvitz, Janet 
Stravitz, Janice Beibin, Rochelle Welsh, and Judy 
Greenberg. To all the members who agreed to 
model in the fashion show and help with raffles, 
we thank you as well. 
 
We had a wonderful Theater Party at the Bergen 
Playhouse last fall. Thanks to Marsha Fixler who 
helped with this fun event. 
 
Our Shalach Manos fundraiser is always very 
successful due to the dedication and abilities of 
Sharyn Bobroff, Gwen Canfield, and Ellen Levine. 
They have our sincere thanks for all their hard 
work and tremendous effort. This fundraiser 
continues to be NCJW’s most successful event. 
 
We sincerely appreciate all the effort that 
Rochelle Welsh gave in organizing the Fund 
Raising meeting where we looked at possible 
events for the future. We are sure to include 
many of the suggestions that were discussed at 
the meeting in the future.  
 
Thanks to all who participated in our fundraising 
activities. We couldn’t do it without your support. 
 

  Judy Fishlin (845) 638-4149 
 Marsha Milich (845) 634-6692 

Co-Vice Presidents Fundraising 

Where, Oh Where Can My Donations Go? 
 

Since NCJW Replay Thrift Store closed, we continue to get 
inquiries from members and the public about where they can 
donate clothing and furniture. NCJW continues to be 
committed to helping the community with new or gently used  
donated items. 
 

Here  are  some  ways  you  can  donate items that you  no 
longer need: 
Clothing, Furniture and Small Household Items: 
- People to People, 121 West Nyack Road, Nanuet, 

Open M-Fri, call 623-4900. 
- Thrift Shop at Christ Episcopal Church of Suffern, 

Mon.-Sat. 9am-1pm, 65 Washington Ave., entrance off 
East Maple Ave., 357-1615, ext. 15 for store manager 
Kitty Nash. 

These two organizations will pick up donations. 
 - Vietnam Veterans, 1-800-775-VETS, or go to 

http://www.scheduleapickup.com/ to schedule a pickup 
online. 
 - Purple Heart, 1-888-944-DROP, or go to 

http://www.purpleheartpickup.org/ to schedule a pickup 
online. 
 

Mens Underwear; Men’s Jeans; Men’s Workboots or 
Sneakers; Razors; Wool, Fleece or Flannel Twin 
Blankets 

Thomas McCabe Outreach Center (Helping Hands), at 
United Church, 11 East Church Street, Spring Valley,  
356-0100. Drop-off on weekday mornings. 
 

Furniture 
Some furniture items are accepted at the Center for Safety 
& Change (formerly the Rockland Family Shelter). Call 

Jessica or Jennifer at 634-3344 to find out if they accept your 
items and arrange a drop-off or pick-up. 
 

Linens and Luggage 

If you have luggage, gently used towels, sheets, bedding, or 
small kitchen items, they are collected by NCJW—about 
twice a year. We pack these and donate to the Center for 
Safety & Change shelter. Please hold until the next 
"Luggage for Freedom" packing meeting. See page 10 for 

June 12 packing meeting information 
 

Small Toys/Children’s Books 

We collect these for Busy Bags which are given to children in 
emergency shelters. Contact Gilda Miller, 201-825-8904 or 
Helene Leibowitz, 354-5431. New children's books, for 
kindergarten age or younger, are also welcome for the 
Tales for Tots program by Marcia Scheer, 362-1429. 
 

Toiletries 

Unused toiletries, especially sample sizes such as those 
from hotel rooms, are collected by Brenda Greenberg,     
354-4070, for donation to Center for Safety and Change and 
Helping Hands for the Homeless. You can also drop off 
toiletries and small items directly at the Center for Safety and 
Change--Call 634-3344. 
 

Yarn 

Full hanks of worsted weight yarn are donated to 
FountainView for residents to make lap blankets for nursing 
homes. Contact Iris Kramer, 356-3631. 
 

Blank Greeting Cards 

Blank greeting cards are appreciated by people at Ramapo 
Senior Center and Helping Hands. These can be given to 
Minna Kaufman, 356-9588. 

http://www.scheduleapickup.com/
http://www.purpleheartpickup.org/
tel:845-356-0100
tel:845-634-3344
tel:845-356-0899
tel:845-352-3055
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We get letters, notes, messages, 

reminders, advance notices… 
 

Thank you from Karen Sherman 
 

To All Members, 
, 

Thank you for your comforting support and the 
fruit.  It was so appreciated during this difficult 
time by me and my family as well. 
 

Fondly, Karen  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Merri Rosenbaum and Arthur Aldrich,  
our guest entertainer .    

 
 

Arthur spoke, played the piano and showed slides 
to many NCJW members and guests at our May 

meeting.  It was a very enjoyable evening!  
. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

~ ~  Quotables  ~ ~ 
 

 “Pour yourself a drink, put on some lipstick, and 
pull yourself together!”   

Elizabeth Taylor  
 

“Life is a great big canvas, 
throw all the paint on it you can.”    

Danny Kaye 
 

ñBe Silly, Be Honest, Be Kind.ò   
Ralph Waldo Emerson  

 (This is attributed to Emerson,  
but it is unlikely he wrote it that way.   

Good advice anyway!)   
 

 “Stay away from negative people.   
They have a problem for every solution.”   

Albert Einstein 
 

“What day is it?” asked Pooh.    
“It is today,” squeaked Piglet.    
“My favorite day,” said Pooh.   

A.A. Milne         
 

   Minna Kaufman 
   Taken from Pinterest 

PUBLIC AFFAIRS 

Demand Equal Pay Today! 
 

Women have always earned less than men for the 
same work. Overall, women earn 80 cents for 
every dollar paid to men, and it’s worse for women 
of color: African American women earn 63 cents, 
Native American women earn 58 cents, and 

Latinas earn just 54 cents.  
 

The Paycheck Fairness Act (S819 / HR 1869), 
introduced by Sen. Patty Murray (D-WA) and 
Representatie Rosa DeLauro (D-CT) on April 4th, 
would deter wage discrimination by updating and 
strengthening the Equal Pay Act. It would bar 
retaliation against workers who disclose their own 
wages to co-workers, and prohibit employers from 
seeking a job applicant’s salary history so that pay 
discrimination will no longer follow women and 
people of color from job to job. 

 

Please contact Senators Gillibrand and, Schumer 
to urge them to support this legislation 
 

Senator Gillibrand 
www.gillibrand.senate.gov 
 

Senator Schumer 
www.schumer.senate.gov 

    

      

 Barbara Etelson (845) 357-7749  
Rhoda Appel  (845) 354-3925 

                 Co-Vice Presidents Public Affairs 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

By-Laws 
 

We have recently updated the by-laws for our 
section, something we do every few years, and 
anyone who would like a copy can get in touch 
with me and I will send them one. Many of our 
members have already received a copy on e-mail,  
with thanks to Rochelle Welsh. 
 

I am grateful to the members of the committee 
and thank them for their efforts - Rhoda Appel, 
Addie Frankel, Judy Greenberg, Susan Grill, Iris 
Kramer, Helene Leibowitz, Merri Rosenbaum and 
Ricki Werfel. Extra kudos go to Susan Grill for the 
many hours she spent editing the by-laws on the 
computer. 
                                                         Rhoda Lonow 

Chair, By-Laws Committee

http://www.gillibrand.senate.gov/
http://www.schumer.senate.gov/
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WOMEN’S ISSUES 

 
Planned Parenthood Facts 

 
 

Planned Parenthood (PP) has been in the news 
a great deal lately as many people want to 
eliminate any funding for the organization. Below 
are some facts showing the importance  of  PP  
to  the  community,  the country, and the world. 
 

One hundred - the number of years Planned 
Parenthood has provided women, men, and 
young people with the education, information, 
and services needed to make responsible 
choices about sex and reproduction. 
 
Five million, almost - number of people 
worldwide Planned Parenthood provides with 
sexual and reproductive  health  care,  outreach, 
and education each year. 
 
Seventy-five percent - the percentage of clients  
at  or   below  150%   of   the    federal  poverty 

level. 
 

Eighty-four percent - the percentage of Planned 
Parenthood clients age 20 and older. 
 

Four-fifths of Planned Parenthood’s clients 
receive services to prevent unintended 
pregnancies. 
 

Thirty-one percent - the percentage of all health 
services provided  by  Planned  Parenthood  that  
are contraceptive services. 
 

Five hundred seventy nine thousand -  the 
estimated number of unintended pregnancies 
averted  by  PP’s  contraceptive services each 
year. 
 

Ninety-nine percent - the percentage increase in 
male PP clients from 2003 to 2013. 
 

More than 1,000,000 clients are served by 
Planned Parenthood partners in 12 focus 
countries. 
 

We need Planned Parenthood! 
 

Restated from Planned Parenthood. 
  

Rhoda Lonow 
Women's Issues Chair 

     

 

 

NCJW Rockland Book Club 
 

 
 

May  24,  12 Noon - Small Great Things 
            by:  Jodi Picoult   
Hosted by Gilda Miller 
 28 South Bayard Lane. Mahwah, NJ 07430 
 Facilitator: Susan Steinfink   
    (Please call Gilda at (201) 825-8904 to  
    tell her what you'll bring for the potluck lunch) 
    
June  21,  12 Noon -The Train to Crystal City 
            by:  Jan Jarboe Russell 
Hosted by: Niki Plaut 
  4 Center Lane, New City 10956   
   Facilitator: Eva Nordhauser  
     (Please call Niki at (845) 356-3469 to 
       tell her what you'll bring for the potluck lunch) 
 
July  19,   12 Noon - Sisters in Law 
            by:  Linda Hirshman     
 Hosted by: Susan Steinfink 
  329 Strawtown Rd., New City 10956 
       Facilitator: Judy Fishlin 
     (Please call Susan at (845) 634-0864 to 
       tell her what you'll bring for the potluck lunch) 
 

Our members really enjoy  
book club meetings. 

 
In addition to lively discussion and 
enjoyable pot luck lunches, our Rockland 
book club participants each donate $5 to 
help fund Yad B'Yad grants in Israel 
supporting women, children and families. 
Occasionally, participants agree to funnel 
the donation to an organization that has 
some connection to the book. In March, the 
book The Tears of Dark Water by Corban 
Addision prompted us to donate that 
month's collection to the Edna Adan 
Foundation which provides health care and 
education to young Somali women who 
have suffered from female genital 
mutilation, or are at risk of being cut. 
 
 

Shelly Berger, (845) 358-3906 
Book Club Chair 

tel:845-358-3906
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COMMUNITY SERVICE  
 

As I complete my second year as Vice 
President of Community Service, I say with 
heartfelt sincerity “Three Cheers for NCJW 
Volunteers!” They give the gift of talent, 
concern, compassion and many hours of 
dedicated service. Our volunteers generate 
satisfaction, comfort, smiles, and more. 
Imagine this, NCJW Rockland has more 
than fifty volunteers. Throughout the year 
they work conscientiously with children and 
adults who participate in the programs of our 
services. For the upcoming year, I am 
thrilled to be working with Co-Vice President 
Marcia Scheer, whose skills and 
experiences will expand and enhance our 
programs. Now, you may ask, what are our 
Community Service activities and what are 
their purposes and goals? Read on, and 
know the answers. 
 

Adopt-a-School – Volunteers supply 
children with basic school supplies for 
success in school. 
 

Aging in Place / Bridges to Change – 
Volunteers maintain a publication of county 
resources for all types of senior’s support 
services. 
 

Busy Bags – Volunteers assemble and 
distribute gift bags filled with educational 
toys and supplies for School Age children 
and Teens in difficult situations. 
 

Camperships & Camp Scholarships – 
Hardworking volunteers extend every effort 
to help send children, who have financial 
need, to summer camp. 
 

Covered Cupboards – Volunteers supply 
emergency food to Meals on Wheels. 
 

Fleece blankets and Teddy Bears – 
Volunteers craft cuddly items for children in 
emergency shelters or adults in long term 
hospital stays. 
 

Food Pantries & Interfaith Breakfast – 
Donations and collections supply several 
county pantries with necessities to feed the 
homeless and lower income families. 
Members also volunteer to distribute food 
and supplies. 
 

Helping Hands – Volunteers purchase 
items, knit hats & scarves, and collect 
donations for the homeless. 
 

High School Service Awards – Volunteers 
communicate with staff of the ten local high 
schools to identify and select students 
whose outstanding community service 
should be recognized. 
 

Luggage for Freedom – Each year 
volunteers pack donated luggage with linens 
and household items for victims of abuse 
who are leaving a shelter and starting out in 
a new living situation. 
 

New Beginning Clothing – Sweatsuits and 
casual clothes are provided to rape victims 
who need immediate assistance at hospitals 
and shelters. 
 

Senior Center Activities – Volunteers 
participate in engaging activities at a thriving 
senior center and support trips and special 
events. 
 

Soup Kitchen Lunches – Volunteers 
prepare and distribute Sunday lunches to 
homeless and low income families at the 
Soup Kitchen in Suffern. 
 

Survival Kits – Volunteers collect donated 
toiletries and deliver to local shelters. 
 

Tales for Tots & Book Drive – This 
heartwarming activity places volunteers in 
early child care centers to read to young 
children. Additional volunteers work with 
young children and teachers in kindergarten 
classrooms providing support and 
enrichment. An annual book drive is 
supported to provide children’s books for 
these programs. 
 

Wash Your Troubles Away – Volunteers fill 
wash buckets with cleaning supplies for 
donation to sheltered victims who are 
leaving to start out in a new living situation.  
 
 

 

Rochelle Welsh  
VP Community Service 
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COMMUNITY SERVICE Continued  

 

 
 

Thanks to the generosity of our members, 
three large bundles of feminine hygiene 
products were donated to Jewish Family 
Services at the May 3rd General Meeting 

 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 
Luggage for Freedom 

 

As you continue your spring cleaning, don’t 
forget to set aside gently used luggage, 
sheets, towels, comforters & small kitchen 
items for donation to women leaving the 
shelter at the Center for Safety and Change.  
 
Packing Date: Monday, June 12, 2017 
Time: 1:30 PM 
Location: 24 Woodhaven Drive, New City 
Drop-off dates: May 26-June 12. Call first 
(Rochelle Welsh, 845-406-3493) and leave 
items on front porch if no one is home. 
 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
Fleece Blankets & Teddy Bears 

 

Come join the fun making cuddly blankets and 
bears for children in emergency shelter. No 
experience necessary, Bring scissors. 

Wednesday, June 28, 2017 
12:30 PM 
Home of Rochelle Welsh 
24 Woodhaven Dr, New City 

Pot Luck Lunch—Please call Rochelle to let 
her know what you’ll bring to: 845-406-3493 

 
Chairs: Susan Steinfink (Blankets) 

Rickie Werfel, Blanche Langer (Bears) 

 

 

VISIT OUR WEBSITE & FACEBOOK! 

www.ncjwrockland.org 

Find out what’s going on at NCJW Rockland 
Section, such as meetings, events, community 
service activities and more. Tell your friends to 
visit us. 
 

www.facebook.com/ncjwrs~~
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

FountainView 

    
 

The ladies who knit hats, scarfs and blankets 
for the homeless and babies are in need of 
yarn appropriate for the task.  If you have any 
such yarn to donate, you can bring it to 
FountainView, the retirement community at 
2000 FountainView Drive, Monsey and ask 
them to give it to Iris Kramer. 
 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 

Clarkstown Pharmacy Rebate Program 

 
 

By doing your pharmacy shopping at 
Clarkstown Pharmacy, you can enable NCJW, 
Rockland Section to receive a cash donation. 
Here's how it works: Obtain your Clarkstown 
Pharmacy Community Rewards Card free-of-
charge. Specify NCJW as the community 
organization to receive reward point credit. 
Present your card each time you make a 
purchase at Clarkstown Pharmacy. NCJW 
receives a percentage of sales 

 

http://www.ncjwrockland.org/
http://www.facebook.com/ncjwrs
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AFTERNOONS WITH NCJW 
Walking tour of Central Park 

 
                       

  
Rescheduled to: 

 

Date: Tuesday, May 30, Time: 11:15am - 1pm 
Cost: $35 
 

Come along on an insider’s look at some of the 
iconic features of the world's greatest urban park. 
Learn the history of how rocky, swampy land was 
built  into  the  
living work of art that is Central Park today. 
 
 
 

 

Untermyer Park and Gardens 
945 North Broadway, Yonkers, NY 

 

 
 

 

Date: Tuesday, June 27.  Time.: 10:45 to 12:00 
Cost: $40 
 
Samuel Untermyer, born in 1858, was one of the 
most prominent Jews of his day. He was 
passionately interested in horticulture. His 
magnificent gardens became known as "America's 
Greatest Forgotten Garden." 
 
 

 

 
New York Botanical Gardens 

 

  
 
 

 
Date: Tuesday, August 15.  Time: 11:00 to Noon 
Cost: $40,  Parking: $15 per car 
 
I have arranged a private tour of the beautiful Dale 
Chihuly glass exhibit which should be 
spectacularly positioned,  together  with  the  
exquisite  flowers and plants normally displayed  
here.   People   can    explore   the   rest   of   the 
gardens on their own after the exhibit. 
 
Please note: there is a 15 person minimum. 
 

 
Broadway Up Close Walking Tour – Act 2 

 

 
 

Date: Tuesday, September 12.  Time: 11 to 12:45  
Cost: $40 
 
Meet on 45th Street, between 6th and 7th 
Avenues, outside the Lyceum Theater. 
 

You will hear about the Schubert Brothers, the 
audition process of a musical, the origin of the 
Tony Awards and an exploration of some of 
Broadway's most famous musicals from 
“Oklahoma” to the “Phantom of the Opera.” 
 

Send checks made out to NCJW per trip to: 
Edythe Carr, 21 Loraine Dr., New City, NY 10956 
Phone:  638-1426   
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